
Dear Students, Parents, and Guardians, 

 

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year at Richmond Hill K-8. I am pleased and honored to be your 

child’s AVID Elective teacher! I am truly looking forward to working with and getting to know each one 

of my students and their families this year. I pledge that if you participate in our exploration, I will do my 

best to make learning interesting, meaningful, and fun! 

Every student will be challenged everyday with meaningful instruction that is aligned with the syllabus. 

Learning, however, can only take place with full cooperation by all involved. I believe that organization, 

structure, and routine lead to this necessary behavior. Therefore, I have established classroom 

procedures. Your child will be taught these procedures, and we will work together by practicing these 

routines over the next week or two. I believe that my routines will help my students know what to 

expect each day. Students will be notified in advance of homework, lessons, assessments, and other 

aspects of our class. I can promise that I will work hard to provide the best instruction possible for my 

students. 

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, I can be reached by email 

simpkve@richmond.k12.ga.us I look forward to working with all of you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Veronica Simpkins, MBA 

AVID Teacher 

 


